
 

 

  

  

September 14, 2023 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well and upbeat, even though with the fluctuating weather 
pattern over the last week, we have noticed that many students are falling sick. Please keep your 
child away from school if he or she displays symptoms of flu.  

Upcoming Events 

 Open day tomorrow -15 Sept 2023. We are having this event for the first time in our 
school. This is a great opportunity for potential parents to meet their child's teachers and 
learn more about the school's curriculum and policies. We are accepting Walkin’s too. So 
do spread the word amongst your friends and community. 

 TiS Carnival – Halloween featuring STEM Games will be held on Friday, October 20th from 
9:00 am-1:00 pm. This is a fun event for the whole family with games, food, and 
activities. Please bookmark your calendar for this event. We will be selling tickets for the 
games later. We will keep you posted with details, once we confirm the activities. 

 In conjunction with the carnival amongst other things, we will also have a book fair 
outside the MPH. 

 Year 11s along with 4 teachers are excitedly looking forward to go from a field trip to 
Pulau Kapas on 28 Sept They will be back in school on 30 Sept. the objective of the trip is 
to expose our students to marine life conservation activities ongoing in Malaysia.  

 TanarataMUN is back after 6 years. We encourage all our secondary students to register 
as soon as possible. Speak to the teacher in charge, Ms Kamalini on how to sign up.  

Parent Involvement Opportunities 

 The TCC and the school is looking for volunteers to help with the upcoming academic 
year. 

 The carnival is a major event in term I and we need your support to make it an enriching 
experience for our students.  

 The school has parent-teacher advisory council known as the Tanarata Community Club. 
If you are interested in getting involved, please do come for the AGM that is on 
22nd  September at 8 am in the cafetaria. We have already sent out notices and 
registration forms for this. 

  



 
 
Telegram Channel for our Newsletters 

We have heard many parents complaining that they are not receiving our Newsletters with 
important information. Ther are times that the Newsletter is sitting in the Spam box or has just 
bounced back for an unknown reason. We have hence started a telegram channel. We will be 
sharing Tanarata e-newsletters through this. You are welcome to join using the following link. 
Your contact details will not be visible to others. 

https://t.me/+HqUEfzPaY8A1YjQ9 

 
We are almost at week 4 of term I  and all activities have commenced with full force in school. 
We have noticed that we have a reduced intake for ECAs this term. We encourage all students 
except Year 1s to participate in at least one ECA. Remember, the old adage: “All work and no play 
makes Jack a dull boy”. Please do register as soon as possible.  

Thank you for your continued support of our school. We look forward to a great year! 

I hope this helps! 

 
Thank you. 
  

Barnali Guha 

Principal 

 

 

 

     Dates   to   Remember   ! 
                 
                 
11th Sept                              Mon                                   ECA starts 
 
15th  Sept                             Fri                                       Open Day 
 
16th Sept                              Sat                                      Malaysia Day 
 
22nd Sept                              Fri                                      TCC AGM (8 am in the cafetaria)                          
 
28th Sept                              Thurs                                 Public Holiday (Prophet’s Bday) 
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